
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey, 
 
As a business manager. I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health 
crisis is having on business, employees and my family.  
 
There is panic. People do not want to go to work and spread this. The lack of testing has made 
our state and county numbers much lower than the reality.  The owners of the company I work 
for will not shut down unless forced. There is a mentality that it's not that bad, look at our 
numbers. The big problem is our numbers are really much higher.  
Please fix this if you want business to make better and informed decisions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Loralee Paulson 
24494 Bellfountain Rd 
Monroe, OR 97456 
loraleepaulson@yahoo.com 
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